Warrabinga- Wiradjuri #7 Native Title Claimants

-c/o Warrabinga Native Title Claimants Aboriginal Corporation

I
Kandos Nsw 2848

27-11-2024

Lithgow City Council
PO Box 19
Lithgow NSW 2790

Dear Lithgow City Council,

Re: Re-establishment of Alcohol-Free Zones in Lithgow, Portland, and Wallerawang CBDs

On behalf of the Warrabinga Wiradjuri #7 Native Title Claimants, | write to confirm our agreement with
the re-establishment of alcohol-free zones in the Lithgow, Portland, and Wallerawang CBDs for a
further four years, until 26 April 2029.

We commend Council for its proactive approach and the attention to detail in ensuring the safety and
manageability of these communities. Initiatives such as these reflect your commitment to fostering
harmonious public spaces that are inclusive and respectful of all residents and visitors.

Thank you for consulting with us as part of this process. Warrabinga Wiradjuri #7 appreciates the
ongoing opportunity to contribute to measures that support the wellbeing of the local community.

If further input is required, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Warm regards,
Kylie Manson — Chairperson

Warrabinga Wiradjuri #7 Native Title Claimants Aboriginal Corporation
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